
 

 CABINET 
 

RECOMMENDATIONS TO THE COUNCIL   
 

6TH JULY 2016  
 

1.  BROMSGROVE DISTRICT PLAN 2011-2030 PROPOSED MAIN 
MODIFICATIONS  

 
  The Cabinet has considered a report on the next stages in the process 

in respect of the Bromsgrove District Plan 2011-2030.  
 
  It is RECOMMENDED 
 

that the recommended Main Modifications of the Inspector as set out in 
Appendix 1 of the report be noted and that officers be authorised to 
proceed with an 8 week consultation on the Main Modifications  to run 
from 27th July 2016 to 21st September 2016. Details of the method of 
consultation are as set out in paragraphs 3.47 to 3.50 of the report.  

 
 

2.  STATEMENT OF COMMUNITY INVOLVEMENT AND LOCAL 
DEVELOPMENT SCHEME 

   
  The Cabinet has considered a report on the proposed revision of the 

Local Development Scheme (LDS) and the Statement of Community 
Involvement (SCI) documents which both formed part of the suite of 
documents required to be published and maintained by the Strategic 
Planning Section.  

 
  It is RECOMMENDED:   
 

(a) that the revised LDS as set out in Appendix 1 to the report be 
adopted as the Council’s LDS; 

(b) that delegated authority be granted to the Head of Planning and 
Regeneration services in conjunction with the relevant Portfolio 
Holder to review and publish amended LDS timetables for the 
publication of the Development Plan Documents; 

(c) that the draft SCI as set out in Appendix 2 to the report be 
approved for publication as part of a six week period of public 
consultation during September/October 2016; and 

(d) that delegated authority be granted to the Head of Planning and 
Regeneration services in conjunction with the relevant Portfolio 
Holder to consider the response to the public consultation and, 
subject to no significant issues arising, to amend and adopt the 
SCI.     

 
 
3.  FINANCE MONITORING REPORT 2015/16 
   
  The Cabinet has considered a report on the Council’s financial position 

for revenue and capital for the financial year 2015/16. 
 



     

It is RECOMMENDED 
 
(a) that the movements of £63k in existing reserves as included in 

Appendix 2 to the report which reflects the approval required for April-
March 2016 be approved; and 

(b) that the addition of new reserves of £197k as included in Appendix 2 to 
the report which reflects the approval required for April-March 2016 be 
approved.   

 


